
Residents are advised to rake their leaves to the curb as early as possible. All streets will
receive additional collections in Zones 1 and 2 after December 6 as deemed necessary. 

IMPORTANT NOTES:

Leaf bags should be placed separately from your regular trash and be at the curb.
Clear bags should be used. 

LEAVES THAT ARE PLACED BEHIND MOTOR VEHICLES WILL NOT BE PICKED UP. All
vehicles that are blocking piles for more than two weeks will be reported to the
police. 

Please DO NOT include any other yard waste debris in the leaf pile. The vacuum
machines are unable to collect twigs, branches, pumpkins, or other compostable
material as these plug the vacuum. Leaf piles with these items will not be collected.

 
Please do not rake leaves into the street or 10 feet from a storm drain as per
Township Ordinance 314-26. 

2024 LEAF COLLECTION
Scheduled Pick-Up Period - October 28, 2024 - January 10, 2025*

There will be no scheduled collection activities on the following dates: 
November 11, 2024 - Veterans Day

November 28-29, 2024 - Thanksgiving Day (observance)
December 25, 2024 - Christmas Day 

January 1, 2025 - New Year’s Day 

The Department of Public Works requests your patience and cooperation with our efforts to
promote a safe and efficient leaf collection operation in our neighborhoods. 

For questions or concerns, call 609-877-2200, ext. 1051 or ext. 1107.

ZONE 1 Collection: 
October 28, 2024 - November 8, 2024

Country Club, Windsor, Twin Hills,
Hawthorne, Garfield East, Garfield

North & Martin’s Beach 

ZONE 2 Collection: 
November 12, 2024 - December 6, 2024

Millbrook, Pennypacker, Garfield,
Buckingham, Somerset, Deer Park,

Rittenhouse & Fairmount  


